
NOTICE OF LOCAL ELECTION  

TOWN OF DUTCH JOHN, UTAH  
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Local Election will be held for the Town of Dutch 

John on Tuesday, September 8, 2020, at which election there shall be submitted to the 

qualified, registered voters within the Town the following: 

 

SHALL THE MUNICIPALITY OF THE TOWN OF DUTCH JOHN BE DISSOLVED? 

 

A PETITION HAS BEEN SUBMITTED TO THE DAGGETT COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE, AND 

IS SUBJECT TO A COURT ORDER IN CASE NO. 200800002 - 8TH DISTRICT COURT 

 

The local election will be administered by absentee ballot.  The election officer will mail 

a ballot to each registered voter within the municipal precinct.  Ballots will be mailed August 

18​th​.  Voting by mail is encouraged, but a Ballot Box is available 24/7 at the Dutch John 

Conference Hall, Early voting will be available at the Daggett County Clerk’s Office (95 North 1st 

West in Manila) from Tuesday, September 1​st​ through Friday, September 4​th​, 2020 from 8 a.m. 

to 5 p.m.  On September 8​th​, Election Day voting will be available from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. at the 

Dutch John Conference Hall located at 530 South Blvd.; Dutch John, UT.  Please call the Clerk’s 

Office with any voting questions at (435) 784-3154. 

 

 


